Sophie Treder

From: Riddle, Helen@DWR <Helen.Riddle@water.ca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 1:51 PM

To: Sophie Treder

Subject: RE: PRA for Paso Robles Studies/Data - CPRA rec;uest dated August 20, 2015
Attachments: Concept Paso Basin Town Hall Meeting June 10 2015.zip; Paso Robles Basin

Dear Ms. Treder,

This is in response your August 20, 2015, CPRA request to the Department of Water Resources
(DWR).

Attached, you will find the records which DWR has determined are fully responsive to your request.
Regards,

Helen Ridale, Analiyst

Records and Content Management

CA Department of Water Resources
24: Helen.Riddle@water.ca.gov

From: Sophie Treder [mailto:streder@trederiaw.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2015 11:53 AM

To: Scruggs, Mary@DWR

Cc: DWR Pubrec

Subject: PRA for Paso Robles Studies/Data

Dear Ms. Scruggs,

Pursuant to the California Public Records Act, I am requesting copies of the following records (as that term is
defined in Government Code Section 6252(e)):

1. Any reports, studies, information, or data that were reviewed or relied upon by officials, employees, or
agents (including consultants) of the Department of Water Resources - n determining that the Paso Robles
Groundwater Basin (Basin No. 3-04.06) should be added to the August 5, 2015 draft list of Critically
Overdrafted Groundwater Basins.

[ am willing to pay the actual cost of copying the records to a DVD or flash drive or other electronic format, as
provided for in Government Code Section 6253.9; however, please let me know in advance if you expect such costs to
exceed $100.00. In the event that any responsive records are withheld as exempt, please provide a justification of the
exemption in accordance with Government Code Section 6255.

If you have any questions about this request, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Sophie Treder
TREDER LAND Law
22985 El Camino Real



